Remarks Anonymous Referee #2

R2.1: A lot of thanks for such interesting and important article. | have only several

technical notes.

A2.1: Thank you for reviewing our article, for your comments and for the opportunity to clarify

any ambiguities.

R2.2: There is no explanation for photo 7 in Figure 6.

A2.2: You are absolutely right, and we apologize for this mistake. Figure 6 (f) and now 6 (g)
show the same starch grain under different lighting conditions: (f) under plane-polarized light

and (g) under cross-polarized light. We will include this information in the manuscript.

R2.3: You cannot use two nomenclatures of phytoliths. You should only use the latest one
- for 2019. All names of phytolith morphotypes must be given according to the nomenclature
for 2019. The names of phytolith morphotypes should be written in small capital letters and

not in italics.

A2.3: We appreciate your feedback. We will revise the nomenclature of phytolith
morphotypes according to Neumann et al. (2019) and use capital letters in the text and

figures.
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